
Ref. AC.013/2025    9 July 2025 

Subject: Notification of the dissolution of a subsidiary  

To: President and Manager 

     The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform that Forth 

Consulting Co., Ltd., a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, has completed the 

registration of its dissolution with the Department of Business Development on July 4, 2025. 

The subsidiary is currently in the process of liquidation. The dissolution of this subsidiary 

has no impact on the Company’s business operations, as the subsidiary has not had any 

business activities. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 

VP of Accounting   


